
Newsletter Date 
1st October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been lovely to have almost a normal start 

to term. We are currently planning activities and 

events that will take place next term, we will let 

you know as soon as we have the details. We are really hopeful 

that Christmas productions will be held in school with some 

slight changes.  

Football Skills day 

Wednesday 20th October will be football skills day. This is a to-

tally free event for the children and all children will have a chance 

to work with Jamie Knight (https:knightfreestyle.com/) who is a 

world famous football freestyler. All children are to wear PE kit 

that day.  

School Uniform 

Just a reminder that earrings are not part of our uniform policy. 

Please ensure that earrings are not worn for school.  

Friends of Christ Church 

If anyone is interested in joining a friends of Christ Church group, 

I will be holding an initial meeting on Tuesday 12th October at 

9.15am (straight after school drop off) in the school hall. Please 

just come to the school office if you are interested. If you can’t at-

tend the meeting but would still like to join us please just let me 

know.  

Parents Evening 

Parents evening will be held week beginning 4th October. These 

are planned at virtual meetings but if this is a problem for you, 

please just let us know and we can accommodate.  

I hope you  have a lovely weekend,  

See you Monday, 

Mrs Bradford 

 

Harvest Festival 

This week and next week 
we have been learning 
all about harvest and 
thinking about what we 
are thankful for.  

All of next week we will 
be collecting food that 
we will send to Nitebite 
to help support this local 
charity.  

If anyone would like to 
donate any food please 
give it to your child to 
take into class or just 
drop it at the school of-
fice.  

Thank you for your sup-
port.   


